
First of all, I want to express 
my appreciation to everyone 
that came out to support the 
CASI Chili Cook-Off in Janu-
ary.  In addition, I want to 
thank all of you so much that 

helped in any way to make it such a huge 
success – from running the Silent Auction, 
items donated and/or purchased, volunteer 
judges, food and beer deliveries during 
judging, and all that helped in the kitchen 
for hours all weekend.  Our Burger Burns 
amounted to an awesome 148 plates sold.  
We make an amazing team and as a result 
will be able to sponsor several young ladies 
for Girls State once again this year.  As al-
ways, it was so much fun supporting this 
event!! 
 
This month we will have our Four Chaplains 
Ceremony on Sunday, February 2

nd
 at 4 

p.m.  This is a very special and moving 
ceremony honoring four World War II chap-
lains who gave their lives to save many oth-
ers.  Please come out to join us in paying 
tribute to their sacrifice.  Afterward will be 
our Super Bowl party with lots of food and 
fun.   Continued on page 2 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Joe Falco 

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Ray Barger 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ed Richards, Daniel Riggs 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, Cath-

erine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—10pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to busi-

ness) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 
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Greetings to all.  The New Year 
kicked off better than can be 
expected.  Post 593 was hon-
ored by the Converse Fire De-
partment at their ISO 1 recogni-
tion ceremony.  Our collective 

efforts of Veterans Helping Veterans, primar-
ily led by the American Legion Riders, was 
recognized by the Fire Chief and community 
for all the assistance we provide to commu-
nity Veterans who need help with minor 
house repairs, yard improvements, and qual-
ity of life changes.  Many of these Veterans 
do not physically have the ability to do it 
themselves so our Post has stepped up and 
helped them out.  Great job Paula Johnson, 
Brad Pierce, and other Post members who 
have helped.  We also had an exceptional 
turnout at the January CASI Chili Cook-off. It 
was one of our larger CASI events since my 
arrival at Post 593 in 2010. Please keep your 
calendar open for the end of May when we 
host another CASI Chili Cook-off. We always 
need volunteer judges and kitchen help dur-
ing these events. In May, our kitchen will be 
covered by Legionnaires and we plan to 
serve pulled pork.  Continued on page 2 
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SALute 

We’re doing well with membership, but 
we still need your help to hit our final 
goal for this year. If you know anyone 
who hasn’t renewed, or someone eligible 

to join, please have them visit the Post and meet our 
group. There’s plenty of opportunity to get involved. 
 
Speaking of involvement, if any SAL member or any legion 
member has ideas for projects we can assist with, please 
don’t hesitate to bring them up. 
 
You may have heard rumor of a dues increase coming for 
the SAL. That is true, and there will be more info soon. 
 
Finally, your SAL squadron has been invited to prepare the 
homecoming dinner for the SAL State Commander’s 
homecoming in New Braunfels on Feb 29th. Yes, our meal 
is just that good! We are proud to support that effort. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

Finally, our efforts to reach 100% membership is very 
close but we are still pushing hard to renew as many 
members as possible.  We did an exceptional job recruit-
ing and we are doing everything possible to concentrate 
on retention of members.  There have been many 
changes to accommodate our members so if you still have 
not renewed, please stop by the Post or visit mylegion.org 
and renew.  Our goal is to hit 700 members, which allows 
us to then have 7 members at large, making our Post one 
of the power houses in the Region and within the Depart-
ment. 
 
Upcoming events:  Sunday at 4 pm., 2 February, Four 

Chaplains Remembrance ceremony.  We have one of the 

best ceremonies that i ever attended and we are also 

streaming this live.  Afterwards, we expect to have a huge 

turnout for the NFL Super Bowl.  Please stop down and 

enjoy both events that are back to back.  Our Steel Guitar 

Jam Sessions start back up on the second Sunday of the 

month.  If you never heard these gentleman play, you are 

missing out.  These events are all open to the pub-

lic.  Have a great month of February and do not forget to 

catch the Commander's Facebook Weekly Post every 

Monday...it will keep you updated on what we did and 

what is upcoming.  

 

Paul (Gomer) Goymerac 

Post Commander 

Our new Point of Sale cash register system now ac-
cepts debit and credit cards. 
 
We are happy to provide you this service, however, 
keep in mind the charges are a minimum of $10. 
 
This helps us offset the cost of providing this service. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Traci Permenter  
Post Home Manager 

Continued from page 1 

Another great event this month is our Mid-Winter Conference in Austin.  If 
you have been before then you already know how much we all learn while 
there and the fun to be had.  If you haven’t been, I strongly encourage you 
to try and make it out.  I will send out a reminder with all the information 
through our email distribution. 
 
Please know that it is not too late to renew your 2019 membership.  You 
can mail your dues to the Post or come on by to visit and drop them off at 
the Post.  Dues are $28.00 and you truly make a difference when support-
ing the American Legion Auxiliary!!  If you know someone that is eligible to 
join, please bring them in and get them signed up as well. 
 
Also, please remember that our monthly meetings are the first Wednesday 
of every month at 7:30 p.m.  We would love your presence, support, and 
ideas as we continue to grow our organization. 
 
We have lots of other great events coming up so check out the monthly 
calendar and emails for all the details. 
Until next month, respectfully yours, 

 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 

Four Chaplains Ceremony 

February 2, 2020, 4:00PM 

 

The Four Chaplains were four United States Army 
chaplains who gave their lives to save other civilian 
and military personnel as the troop ship SS Dorches-
ter sank on February 3, 1943, during World War II. 
They helped other soldiers board lifeboats and gave 
up their own life jackets when the supply ran out. The 
chaplains joined arms, said prayers, and sang hymns 

as they went down with the ship. 

Come join us as we honor these four brave heroes. 

 



Riders Report 

 
The Riders are off to good things in 2020. Congratulations to Chief Valdez, and firefighters of the 
Converse FD for their recognition of ISO 1 department. We have been working with the Chief on 
several projects supporting veterans in the Converse community.  

 

March 21 will be our 16th Annual Rolling Run. This is our annual event celebrating our off years of 
service as part of the Legion family. We will also be hosting the 1st Annual Texas Legacy Run, 29 - 31 May. 

 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   

 

Scouting Report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boy Scouts of America Names Roger C. Mosby as New CEO and President 
 
Irving, TX (December 30, 2019) – The National Executive Board of the Boy Scouts of America 
(BSA) named Roger C. Mosby as the organization’s CEO and President after a focused search, 
which was initiated when former CEO and President Michael B. Surbaugh retired after a tenure of 
more than four years. 
 
Roger was a Scout as a youth and served for more than 33 years as a volunteer in the Mid-America 
and Sam Houston Area councils, in addition to positions with the Southern Region and National 
Committees of the Boy Scouts of America, as well as the World Organization of the Scout Move-
ment. He has received the Silver Antelope Award and the Silver Beaver Award, the highest honors 
for volunteers at the regional and local levels, respectively, and is a Vigil Honor member of the Or-
der of the Arrow, Scouting’s honor society. 
 
“Roger’s expertise in leading, navigating and implementing positive organizational change will be 
invaluable to the BSA,” said Ellie Morrison, National Commissioner of the Boy Scouts of America. 
“His skills and experience are just what we need at this time. I look forward to working with him to 
ensure Scouting’s bright future.” 

 
Bill (Wildman) Nupp 
Unit Commissioner 
Converse Area, River District 
Alamo Council, BSA.  
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